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Phil Thomson, of Roy Jorgensen Associates, completed a thorough review of the AASHTO 

Drainage Manual revision work completed by the AASHTO Technical Committee on Hydrology 

and Hydraulics (TCHH) chapter chairs.  Roy Jorgensen Associates submitted a list of comments 

and question according to chapter, which included proposed changes to the revisions or 

additional changes to the current chapters.  The staff from Roy Jorgensen plans on meeting 

with each TCHH chapter chair to discuss these comments and proposed changes.   

TCHH plans on meeting with Roy Jorgensen Associates staff at the fall meeting in November.  

The meeting objectives are: 1. to complete review and finalize changes to the AASHTO 

Drainage Manual with each chapter chair and the entire committee;   2. Draft the scope for 

phase II of the revision study. 

TCHH approved the use of $10,000 to subsidize travel for member whose travel was denied.  

The study is on schedule and on budget. 

 


